From: Nicholas Alberti <alberti6a04@yahoo.com>
To: Lisa.Morgan@dc.gov
Cc: adrian.fenty@dc.gov; dan.tangherlini@dc.gov; Tommy Wells <twells@dccouncil.us>; Charles Allen <callen@dccouncil.us>; anc-6a@yahoogroups.com; Benjamin Weinstein <vothben@gmail.com>; David Holmes <holmes.anc6a03@gmail.com>; Gladys Mack <gmack01@juno.com>; Joe Fengler <fengler6a02@yahoo.com>; Mary Beatty <mbbeatty@aol.com>; Raphael Marshall <rvmps6a@aol.com>; Sthephanie Nixon <smnixon6a@prodigy.net>; William Schultheiss <schlthss@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 6, 2007 4:57:52 PM
Subject: [anc-6a] Fw: Investigation of Permits - 1405 N. Carolina Ave NE
Dear Director Morgan,

 

I write, again, with respect to a request for information on the status of permits for 1405 N.Carolina Ave NE.   You may remember that I wrote to you on January 27 to request information.  Subsequent to that message, Mr Crews notified me that a letter had been sent to the owner stating that DCRA would voided the permits.  But, I and the BZA were informed that your agency would have to wait for a response from the owner before a final disposition of the matter could be made.  The BZA agreed at our Jan 30 appeal hear to postpone the matter until March 13, 2007.  At that time, all parties agreed that DCRA would inform me of the final status, and if the DCRA's decision to void the permits was final, I would inform the BZA  that our appeal is moot.

 

I have yet to be provided with the current status of the permits despite repeated requests to 

Mr. Crews (see below).   I've noticed there are still two listing for this address in the Building Plan Review Status database.  So, I'm reluctant to make any assumptions about the status.

 

Since the BZA hearing is scheduled for 1 pm March 13,  I would appreciate a response by the close of business Friday, March 9 to allow sufficient time to update BZA on the status of our appeal.

 

 Regards,

Nick Alberti

Commissioner, ANC 6A

 

----- Forwarded Message ----
From: Nicholas Alberti <alberti6a04@ yahoo.com>
To: Bill Crews <Bill.Crews@dc. gov>
Cc: anc-6a@yahoogroups. com; David Holmes <holmes.anc6a03@ gmail.com>; Gladys Mack <gmack01@juno. com>; Joe Fengler <fengler6a02@ yahoo.com>; Mary Beatty <mbbeatty@aol. com>; Raphael Marshall <rvmps6a@aol. com>; Sthephanie Nixon <smnixon6a@prodigy. net>; William Schultheiss <schlthss@yahoo. com>
Sent: Monday, March 5, 2007 10:55:39 AM
Subject: Fw: Investigation of Permits - 1405 N. Carolina Ave NE

Bill,  

 

The next schedule BZA hearing on 1405 NC is March 13.  We had agreed that if the permits for this address were voided and there were no remaining issues regarding the validity of those permits, I would inform the BZA that the appeal is moot.  Please provide me with the an update on the status of permit so that we can move forward.  If I don't hear from you I will assume that the BZA hearing is still necessary and that you will honor my past requests for information prior to March 13.

 

Regards,

Nick Alberti

Commissioner, ANC6A 

----- Forwarded Message ----
From: Nicholas Alberti <alberti6a04@ yahoo.com>
To: "Crews, Bill (DCRA)" <Bill.Crews@dc. gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2007 4:35:12 PM
Subject: Re: Investigation of Permits - 1405 N. Carolina Ave NE

Bill,

 

Can you give me an update on the status of 1405 N. Carolina Ave NE?   The last I heard from you was that you were waiting for the owner's response to your decision to invalidate the permits.  I've noticed there are still two listing for this address in the Building Plan Review Status database.

 

Nick Alberti

 


 

----- Original Message ----
From: "Crews, Bill (DCRA)" <Bill.Crews@dc. gov>
To: Nicholas Alberti <alberti6a04@ yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2007 11:37:37 AM
Subject: RE: Investigation of Permits - 1405 N. Carolina Ave NE

We just sent the fax.  Let me know if you received it.
 
Best regards,
 
Bill Crews
 
Zoning Administrator for the District of Columbia
Department of Consumer and Regulatory Affairs
941 N. Capitol St. NE   Suite 2000
Washington, DC 20002
202.442.4576  Office
202.442.4871   Fax
bill.crews@dc. gov


From: Nicholas Alberti [mailto:alberti6a04 @yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2007 9:55 AM
To: Crews, Bill (DCRA)
Subject: Re: Investigation of Permits - 1405 N. Carolina Ave NE
 

Bill,

 

Please fax the letter to 301 763-4378.  Please send me a note when it's been sent.

 

 

----- Original Message ----
From: " Crews, Bill (DCRA)" <Bill.Crews@dc. gov>
To: Nicholas Alberti <alberti6a04@ yahoo.com>; "Morgan, Lisa (DCRA)" <Lisa.Morgan@ dc.gov>
Cc: adrian.fenty@ dc.gov; dan.tangherlini@ dc.gov; Tommy Wells <twells@dccouncil. us>; Charles Allen <callen@dccouncil. us>; David Holmes <holmes.anc6a03@ gmail.com>; Gladys Mack <gmack01@juno. com>; Joe Fengler <fengler6a02@ yahoo.com>; Mary Beatty <mbbeatty@aol. com>; Raphael Marshall <rvmps6a@aol. com>; Sthephanie Nixon <smnixon6a@prodigy. net>; William Schultheiss <schlthss@yahoo. com>
Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2007 2:22:20 PM
Subject: RE: Investigation of Permits - 1405 N. Carolina Ave NE

Commissioner Alberti,
 
I have the signed copy of the letter to the property owner declaring the posted permit (B98956) invalid.  If you can provide a fax number, I will fax it to you in addition to sending it via USPS..
 
Please call if you have additional questions or concerns.
 
Best regards,
 
Bill Crews
 
Zoning Administrator for the District of Columbia
Department of Consumer and Regulatory Affairs
941 N. Capitol St. NE   Suite 2000
Washington, DC 20002
202.442.4576  Office
202.442.4871   Fax
bill.crews@dc. gov
